
 
Reception 

Children in Reception had a fantastic treat, when visitors from The 
Science Museum visited school to excite us with an amazing show 
on bubbles, light and materials.  Different sizes and bubble shapes 
were made, and the children loved every minute of the show.  
 
Reception children went to 'Metro Supermarket' as part of the 
'Handa’s Surprise’ story. The children have been learning about 
fruit, so the Metro Supermarket presented an excellent learning 
opportunity about a range of interesting fruits. We will use the 
fruits we have bought to make fruit salad!  


